
 
 

AMITY LAW SCHOOL, DELHI
(Affiliated to GGSIP University)

 
IMPORTANT & URGENT NOTICE TO THE 3rd YEAR & 4th YEAR

STUDENTS
 
Date: 4th June 2020
It has been brought to my notice that some students of 3rd & 4th year have not submitted their
PSDA project/appeared for PSDA Viva.
All students of 3rd & 4th year who have not submitted their PSDA Project or appeared for PSDA
Viva are hereby directed to contact their respective subject/s PSDA faculty In-charge on or
before 9th June 2020 i.e. Tuesday positively.
Failing the compliance of the above directions, student shall be sole responsible for the
consequences henceforth. NO FURTHER REQUEST SHALL BE ENTERTAINED.

 
 
     Sd\-
(ACTING DIRECTOR)
AMITY LAW SCHOOL, DELHI




